
                                                                               
 

Notice of Final Public Information Centre 
TTC-TWRC Waterfront Transit 

Environmental Assessment 
West Don Lands (October 11, 2007) 

 
The Toronto Transit Commission (TTC) and Waterfront Toronto invite the public to attend the 
final public information centre for the TTC-TWRC Waterfront Transit Environmental 
Assessment – West Don Lands.  The purpose of this study is to identify the required transit 
infrastructure to serve future waterfront development in the West Don Lands area. 
 
The first public workshop of the study was held on March 21, 2007 which resulted in the 
selection of streetcar along Cherry Street between Lake Shore Boulevard and King Street as the 
preferred option for providing transit service in the West Don Lands area.  A drop-in centre was 
held on July 26, 2007 where three short-list options for Cherry Street were presented to the 
public.  Subsequently, based on a technical assessment with input from the community and staff 
from the City, the TTC, and Waterfront Toronto, a recommended alternative for Cherry Street has 
been identified.  As part of the environmental assessment process, the final public information 
centre is being held on October 11, 2007 to present the recommended alternative before it is 
submitted for approval by City Council. 
 

Date: Thursday, October 11, 2007  
Location: Enoch Turner Schoolhouse  

(106 Trinity Street, Toronto, Ontario) 
Time: 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 
The meeting will be held as a drop-in centre where you can review display material.  Members of 
the Project Team will be present to answer questions and respond to comments. 
 
The study is being undertaken to meet the requirements of the Ontario Environmental Assessment 
Act. As a result of recently-approved amendments to the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment process, the study will be completed under the newly-approved process for transit 
projects. For more information on this transition process please contact the study Project 
Manager.   
 
We encourage your participation at this final public information centre and look forward to your 
attendance.  If you wish to receive additional information about the study, be included on the 
project mailing list, or provide comments to the Project Team, please contact either of the 
following:   
 
Bill Dawson 
Project Manager 
TTC-TWRC Transit EA Projects 
Toronto Transit Commission 
transit@waterfrontoronto.ca 
416-393-4490 

Andrea Kelemen 
Communications & Marketing Department 
Waterfront Toronto 
transit@waterfrontoronto.ca 
416-214-1344 

 
Please visit our Website at http://www.waterfrontoronto.ca under “Current Projects”. 

http://www.waterfrontoronto.ca/

